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Dear Parents, 
Thankyou so much to everyone who supported our MacMillan Coffee afternoon on 
Friday. It was lovely to see so many of you enjoying coffee and cake in the sunshine. 
I have just heard that we raised over £250!  
Thankyou to the team of PTA mums who helped and to Reuben’s mum, Shirley for 
organising. Thankyou to all who baked too. We have some very talented parents here 
at Naburn! 
 
What’s on this week: 
 

Monday 2nd October KS1 Gym Club  

Tuesday 3rd  October EYFS Parents meeting to learn all about life in 
Reception, including routines and the curriculum 
3.15pm 

Wednesday 4th  
October 

1.15pm Yo-Yo Harvest Workshop Y3/4 
2.30pm Yo-Yo Harvest Collective Worship  in Village Hall  

Thursday 5th  
October 

Harvest practice in church am 
Please bring harvest gifts in this morning  

Friday 6th  October 

 

Harvest service with Archbishop Sentamu in Church at 1.30pm. 
All welcome. Tea and coffee after the service, at church (once 
you have collected your child from school!) 
KS2 Archery/fencing Club  
KS1 Football Club. If your child has football boots and shin 
pads, please send them in to school 

 
 
Friends of Naburn 
It was great to see so many parents at the planning meeting on Friday. Plans are 
taking shape for the Mums’ Social on 21st October and the Race Night on 25th 
November. 
The DVDs of Beauty and the Beast will be delivered soon. 
 
School Council 
Our new School Council has had its first meeting and the children are full of ideas for 
this year. Watch out on their page on the website for more details. 
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Harvest Festival 
It is our Harvest Festival on Friday and we are delighted that Archbishop Sentamu will 
be joining us. This is a joint service this year with the church and the Selebian Singers 
will also be taking part in the service. It starts at 2pm. 
 
As previously mentioned, our harvest gifts will go to the homeless charities in York. 
One centre in particular is struggling to find enough food and they have asked for the 
following specific items: 
 
Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned meat which can be served cold 
Tinned hot dog sausages 
Tinned spaghetti 
Baked beans 
Breakfast cereal 
Porridge oats 
Canned fish 
Brown sauce 
Tomato ketchup 
Tea 
Instant coffee 
Sugar 
Marmite 
Peanut butter 
Tinned fruit 
Fruit juice 
 
If possible, please consider this list as you prepare your Harvest gift. Please bring your 
items into school on Thursday morning. 
 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  
 
 
Here are some photos of Y3/4 at the Food Festival in York recently: 
 
 
 


